“The Ely Energy Center will be instrumental in providing Nevadans with affordable energy and critical for economic development in White Pine County.  Moreover, our nation needs to move towards greater diversity in our energy sources that include renewable energy.  The publication of the EIS will give the public the opportunity to review this project and understand its importance,” said Heller.  
